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November 20, 2024

To Our Valued Customers,

TPS is announcing a price increase to the following products:

● 6% increase for TPSX-12® calcium silicate pipe insulation block and fittings

● 6% increase for fabricated calcium silicate inserts

● 6% increase for T-1000 calcium silicate insulated pipe supports

● 6% increase for T-2000 calcium silicate insulated pipe supports

● 6% increase for T-4000 calcium silicate insulated pipe supports

● 6% increase for Therma-Phen® phenolic foam pipe insulation

● 6% increase for fabricated phenolic foam inserts

● 6% increase for F-1000 phenolic foam insulated pipe supports

● 6% increase for F-2000 phenolic foam insulated pipe supports

● 6% increase for F-4000 phenolic foam insulated pipe supports

● 6% increase for Therma-Phen® phenolic foam fabrication block

● 6% increase for TPS EP-12® expanded perlite pipe insulation block and fittings

● 6% increase for TPS-XTREME™ high temperature calcium silicate insulation board

● 6% increase for metal saddles

This price increase will be effective for all orders shipped after January 6, 2025.

Best Regards,

Jesse Revesz

Vice President of Sales
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